
HU-Planning a Safe Return to Hockey     

For the 2022-2023 season, bench staff are still required to have completed HU-Planning a Safe 
Return to Hockey.  If you have completed this course previously, you are not required to 
complete again at this time.    

This free 1-hour course offers an overview of Hockey Canada’s Return to Hockey Safety 
Guidelines as part of the Covid-19 response.  The program looks at some key information our 
membership needs to know to help reduce the risk of COVID-19 in the hockey environment.  It 
encourages all members to become familiar with the Public Health Authority guidelines and 
restrictions and the Hockey Canada Safety Guidelines. 

To complete this course:

 Please ensure you have a Hockey Canada Registry (HCR) account set up before 
completing the course -  HCR 3.0 - Hockey Canada Registry. 

 Go to Hockey University and register for HU-Planning a Safe Return to Hockey, hosted 
by Hockey Nova Scotia.  Link to course: HCR 3.0 - Hockey Canada Registry

The deadline, as set by Hockey Nova Scotia, for completion of this course is December 1. 
Failure of a volunteer to complete this course will result in the suspension from their 
volunteer role with any team until such a time when the course is completed. 

For further information on Hockey Canada’s Covid-19 Response and Return to Hockey, visit the 
following:

Return to Hockey | Safety & Protocols (hockeycanada.ca) 

hc-rth-safety-guidelines-e.pdf (hockeycanada.ca) 

For more information related to safety, contact:

Hayden Landry, TASA Safety Representative safetyrep@tasa.ca

For more information related to risk management, contact:

Dianne Lyver, VP Risk Management RiskVP@tasa.ca

mailto:safetyrep@tasa.ca
https://cdn.hockeycanada.ca/hockey-canada/Exclusive/return-to-hockey/downloads/hc-rth-safety-guidelines-e.pdf
https://www.hockeycanada.ca/en-ca/exclusive/return-to-hockey/plans/safety
https://register.hockeycanada.ca/clinic-details/1ed13ec2-a147-69cc-97a7-0243d9933572
https://register.hockeycanada.ca/home

